
Current years 8, 10 
and 11 only (23/24)

Year 11

- Use of relevant maths 
vocabulary

- Consistently applying 
maths knowledge to GCSE 
exam style questions

- Breaking down multi-
step or more complex 
questions to identify the 
knowledge covered

Year 10
- Use of relevant maths 

vocabulary
- Continuing to apply 

existing knowledge to 
more challenging topics

- Continuing to apply 
maths knowledge to GCSE 
style questions

- Continuing to apply 
knowledge to real-life 
situations

- Focus on revision 
techniques for year 11

Year 9

- Use of relevant maths 
vocabulary

- Applying existing 
knowledge to more 
challenging topics

- Start applying maths 
knowledge to GCSE style 
questions

- Applying knowledge to 
real-life situations

Year 8

- Use of relevant maths 
vocabulary

- Returning, strengthening 
& extending key 
skills/knowledge from Y7

- Use of mathematical 
equipment: protractor & 
compasses

- Applying learnt 
knowledge to problem 
solving style questions

Year 7
- Introduction & use of 

relevant maths vocabulary
- Reinforcing existing 

numeracy skills
- Practising new concepts 

like algebra & Pythagoras
- Further practice on written 

calculation methods
- Introduction to the 

‘balance method’ for 
solving equations & 
inequalities
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Measures

NumberAlgebraic 
Graphs

Sequences

Sequences, 
Functions & Graphs

The future
-Study maths at A level and degree level
- Confidently use maths in their adult life

3D shapes, 
construction & loci

Inc. simultaneous 
equations

First time working 
with trigonometry 
ratios

Transformations
, congruence & 
similarity

Inc. simultaneous 
equations & 
functions

HIGHER ONLY: 
Transform functions

Plotting y=mx+c 
plus 
others

Including 
equations and 
inequalities

Bearings & 
Circle Theorems

Transformations, 
congruence & 
similarity

Revision based 
on assessment 
feedback

Decimals, standard 
form & bounds

Integers, Indices, 
Standard Form 
& Estimation

Introducing 
other graphs 
outside y=mx+c

Including 
Quadratics

Returning 
strengthening and 
extending key points 
from Y7

Integers, indices, 
decimals & estimation

Including 
Pythagoras 
recap

Focusing on 
angle problems

Working with the 
4 operations

Recognising and 
using different 
types of numbers

Introduction to 
Pythagoras 
formula

Introduction to the 
‘balance method’ 
for solving

Introduction to 
algebra

Number 
Properties

Angles
Equations & 
Inequalities

ProportionNumber

Building on prior 
knowledge from Y7

Equations & 
Inequalities

Probability

Formulae Equations & 
Inequalities

Formulae Proportional 
ReasoningData

Pythagoras & 
Trigonometry


